
 

 

 
 

26 February 2016 

Dear Parent/s 
‘Southwell-Sander’s pizza and games night’ 

 
The house prefects and I have decided that a good way to help foster a sense of 
community within the house is to organise a social. As a result I have therefore booked 
the entertainment suite for Tuesday 8 March to play some computer games and table 
tennis and have pizza and refreshments. The evening will begin at about 6pm, and I 
expect that we will have finished eating around 7.30pm. Dominos have some good 
deals at the moment so the cost of this social will only be £5.00 which I am planning on 
putting onto your son’s school bill if you are in agreement.  He should arrange to be 
picked up at 7.45pm. 
 
If you are happy for your son to attend please fill in and sign the form below and return 
it to me by Friday 4 March so that I can confirm the booking.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you would like to talk to me about this event on: 
 
robin.southwellsander@abingdon.org.uk 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Rob Southwell-Sander 

 
 

NAME ___________________________________________   
 
I give permission for my son to attend a tutor group social on Tuesday 8 March 2016 
and I confirm that he will arrange to be collected at 7.45pm.  I agree to £5.00 being 
added to the school bill to cover the cost of food and drink. 
 
Signed__________________________________________  Date___________ 
 
Medical and Emergency contact information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


